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I support HB 3546 because my own energy costs have risen significantly, and it's 

unfair that my tax dollars could go toward subsidizing the energy needs of data 

centers and cryptocurrency operations. These large energy users are driving up 

demand and making our power grid more expensive to maintain, yet households and 

small businesses are left paying the price. This bill ensures that these corporations 

pay their fair share instead of shifting the burden onto everyday Oregonians. 

 

 


